
NEWS FROM THE NEST

Dear Parents and Guardians,
October was another busy month for Boone Central Elementary.  November and
December will be just as busy and exciting as we prepare for the Holiday Season! 

October Update:
Family Fun Night Success: Thank you to everyone who joined us for a fantastic Family
Fun Night. Your participation made it a memorable event!  Another big THANK YOU to
Valero for donating over 60 bicycle helmets for students!

Rockin' Rally- "Glowin’ With Safe and Healthy Choices": During Red Ribbon week, our
students engaged in activities emphasizing the importance of safe and healthy choices.
We're committed to promoting these values throughout the year.

As always, your support is appreciated, and we look forward to more exciting events
ahead. If you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to reach out.

Claire Kayton, Elementary Principal
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November 1st: PLC Late Start
November 3rd: 2nd Round of Football Playoffs

November 8th: PLC Late Start
November 10th: Veteran’s Day Program

November 13th: Board Of Education Meeting
 November 15th: PLC Late Start

November 22nd-24th: Thanksgiving Break
November 29th: PLC Late Start
November 30th: Rockin’ Rally

School Day: 8:00AM-3:30PM
*7:30AM doors open for students eating breakfast

*7:40AM doors open for students to participate in Morning Fitness
*8:10AM Students will be marked tardy 

PLC Late Start: 9:00AM-3:30PM
*Every Wednesday during the school year

*8:30AM Doors open for students eating breakfast
*8:45AM doors open for students to participate in Morning Fitness

BCE EVENT CALENDAR

STAFF SPOTLIGHT

Combined Years of Experience: 
18 years

Best part of First Grade:
Mrs. Ritterbush:  2nd grade is such a fun age because the kids are excited about

school.  They are also becoming a little more independent; it's so fun to help guide
them in the right direction and get to experience the 'ah-ha' moments when they are
able to come to a conclusion on their own. I enjoy getting to know my students and
watching them bloom and learn throughout the year, not only academically, but as

people too.
Mrs. Larsen: The best part of 2nd grade has been teaching the social studies

curriculum. It allows me to get to know every student in the grade and start building
relationships with students and their families. I’m excited to be at Boone Central with

my family and join this wonderful community. 

Favorite Hobbies: 
Mrs. Ritterbush: Plants and Photography

Mrs. Larsen:  Sports, Spending Time With Family, & Scrapbooking

Favorite Foods: 
Mrs. Ritterbush: Street Tacos and Desserts! :) 

Mrs. Larsen: Pizza, Tacos, and Mt. Dew

Second grade Rockstars
Shaylee Ritterbush & Laura larsen



PTO WANTS YOU TO KNOW

NURSE'S CORNER

Boone Central Elementary Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)

*Thank you to everyone who dined at The J to help support our PTO! 

* Please continue to scan receipts or leave them at our local grocery stores for our
school to earn Box Top points.   We have earned over $200 in Box Tops this school

year! In the past, Box Top points have been used to purchase equipment for our
playground.  

*Cardinal Pride shirt order forms have been sent home and are available to purchase
online from LoCo’s (Click HERE to order online).  Please have orders in by November

17th.  These shirts makes great Christmas gifts!
*

Be sure to like "Boone Central Elementary PTO" on facebook

Join us for our next meeting on Monday, November 20th 

*Runny noses and coughs are on the rise. Here are some
guidelines to help decide if your student is okay for school for

the winter season. Any questions call Nurse Jen!

https://www.locosdesignertsandmore.com/bc-pto-23
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100072171881490&mibextid=LQQJ4d


CARDINALS WITH CHARACTER | OCTOBER WINNERS



Hello/Howdy: This is given to a student that positively greets others on a regular basis
Winners: Ashlynn Paulson, Linus Neesen, and Myloh Marsh

Everyday Hero: This is given to a student who goes above and beyond to be safe, respectful, 
and responsible

Winners: Carter Schwartz, Julia Niewohner, and Summer Smith

Cool Character: This is given to a student who shows manners, is mindful of others, 
and/or consistently shows kindness

Winners: Blakely Rankin, Willow Keshel, George Frey, Sawyer Mrsny, Lexi Beard, and Brogan Casper

Golden Shoe: This is given to a student or class that consistently follows our Cardinal Way hallway expectations 
Winners: Mrs. Miller’s Kindergarten Class, Cooper Seier, and Mrs. Kettelson’s Kindergarten Class


